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To whom it my concern:

As a lifetime resident of Oregon, I have work with many families dealing with chronic
homelessness. Homelessness due to domestic violence, addiction, mental illness, lack of
affordable housing and resources, these people need all the support they can get. Without this
funding our most vulnerable people will suffer. Making them even more susceptible to harm.

These funds would make a positive impact on people by breaking barriers that stand in the way
of safety and security. Everyone deserves a safe place to call home.

Best wishes,
Pippi Smith

Court Advocate
My Sisters’ Place
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